
 

 

           

Station Road, Billingshurst, West Sussex RH14 9RY 
T: 01403 787200   e: office@theweald.org.uk   www.theweald.org.uk 

Headteacher: Sarah Edwards 
 

18 July 2025 
 
Dear Student, Parent/Carer, 

 
A-Level/BTEC/EPQ/L2 results days August 2025 
 
I am writing to confirm arrangements for y12 students awaiting results this year. 

 

 
• Results will be available for Year 12 A-Level/AS Level/BTEC shortly after 11.00am on 

Thursday 14 August.  These results will be available, electronically on the Student Portal 
of Bromcom. 

• Level 2 (GCSE) results will be available for Year 12s from 9.30am on Thursday 21st 
August.  

• Year 12 EPQ results will also be available on the Student Portal of Bromcom for those who 
have taken this qualification. 

• Hard copies of your results will be available for you to collect in the new term. 
• If you are unable to collect your results in person and cannot access the result online (or 

do not want to wait until the start of term in September to collect them) please contact 
exams@theweald.org.uk for information on alternative methods of collection. 

• Post-results services and corresponding fees for these can be found on the school website 
under Exams Information here. 

 

I would like to wish you all a happy and productive end of term, 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 

Mr G Cook 
Head of Sixth Form 
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